From: SSLS Arboricultural 

Sent: 17 December 2015 11:05

To: Planning

Subject: RE: Land North East Of Holts Farm Mansmoor Road Charlton On Otmoor [15/01932/F] 

Hi ,

After reviewing the application I have no objections to the proposed scheme.

Regards

Rhodri Jones

Arboricultural Officer

Environmental Services

Cherwell District and South Northamptonshire Council

01295 221804

Email: Rhodri.Jones@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk
-----Original Message-----

From: Planning 

Sent: 09 November 2015 11:06

To: SSLS Arboricultural

Subject: Land North East Of Holts Farm Mansmoor Road Charlton On Otmoor [15/01932/F] 

Please see attached consultation document.

Regards

Development Management

